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January
Seventeenth

1922.

T>r. G. Gordon Campbell, 
Montreal.

.

Dear Dr., Campbell:-
I sm to-day in receipt of a 

letter from Dr* Charles McNeil of Sdlnburgh, in 
which he writes partly as follows:- e

» I received a few days ago a letter from Dr. G. Gordon Campbell oi lOntreal 
General Hospital which has caused me serious 
concern. It would appear from his letter that 
the Faculty of Medicine of McGill University 
are willing to offer me,the post of Pediatrician 
to Montreal General Hospital, but without 
professorial status in the University.'

Before I se^d my answer to Dr. 
Moweil I ould like very much if you would 
inform me if Dr. MoWeil has correctly interpreted 
your letter. I am quite sure there is a mis­
understanding somewhere.
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Yours faithfully.
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